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Our Lodge is proud to host the 2020 Moose International 

Convention.  We need your help!!  There will be a lot to do, kitchen help, 

shuttle driving, serving, raffles, clean-up, parking and a lot more.  Whether you can 

help a lot or a little, WE NEED YOU!!!  We will be posting sign-up sheets in the 

Lodge and you can contact Doug Knight for any infor.  Our next planning meetings 

are March 2nd @ 6:30 pm and April 6th at 6:30 pm. Anyone is welcome to attend.      

Doug Knight, Convention Committee Chairman 

http://www.mooseintl.org/portal/Publications/logos/jpg/STANDING_MOOSE.jpg
http://www.mooseintl.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/WOTM-Loop-Heart-Logo.jpg
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  2019 – 2020 

LODGE BOARD OF OFFICERS 
Governor       Mark Penzkover      414-897-3237 
Jr. Past Gov.  Clyde Brophy          720-341-9801 
Jr. Gov.          Doug Knight            414-313-2862 
Prelate           Tom Kronenburg     414-708-7716 
Treasurer      Robert Peters             414-303-1128 
Administrator   Mike Hilt              414-581-9552 
1 Year Trustee   Dale Bodden       414-429-8066 
2 Year Trustee   Kenny Engel       262-617-0648 
3 Year Trustee   Kevin Pope          414-403-8127 
 Sgt-at Arms      Thomas Giles      262-895-6771 

WISCONSIN MOOSE LEGION 31 
www.legion31.moosepages.org 

President                   Tom Kronenburg-Muskego 
Vice President               Mark Starszak-Saukville 
Past President                      Terry Nelson-Racine 
Chaplin                                      Carl Bauer-EKM 
Frat. Dir.                                     Dan Walk-EKM 
Financial Dir.                     Mark Gajewski-Milw 
Secretary                        Rick Bodoh-West Bend 
Sgt-at Arms                       Kevin Pope-Muskego 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
President                         Joe Matteucci-Kenosha 

 

 

 

WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION 
www.wismoose.org 

President                                     Seth Fuller 
Past President                                  Jon Hill       
Secretary                              Matt Boardman 
Territory #32 Manager        Mike Rynearson                 

MOOSE INTERNATIONAL 
www.mooseintl.org 

Director General                           Scott Hart 
Supreme Governor          Rodney Hammond 
WI Deputy Supreme Gov      Michael Nevin  
Supreme Council Member  Mark Penzkover           

Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday 8:00 PM 
4th Wednesday at 8:00 PM 

 
Legion Meeting  

3rd Wednesday 7:00 PM 

                

 

 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER         SPONSOR             
   

  David Bevsek  Gordy Shafer 

James Bidwell  Dana Bertlin 

Jason Dorn  Gary Rickert 

Scott Duszynski  Brooke Berthelsen 

Curt Emmer  Dave Skrobis 

Richard Golembiewski Gerald Louward 

Paul Heritsch  Kris Lobotzke 

Greg Konzal  Robert Peters 

Tom Lytle  Robert Peters 

Joe McGraw   

Ronald Nedset  Ken Whitehouse 

Jeremy Ottawiani Mike Bellek 

Carol Serfort  Cindy Braun 

Shawn Stangel  Gerald Louward 

Jared Stensby  James Lone 

 

Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s greatest fraternity.   

Create Our Future, it’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in our 

commitment to children, senior Moose members as well as our local communities.  

Your membership entitles you to the many discounts through the Moose Benefit 

Program.  When you hand your prospective member an application also give them a 

copy of the benefits program and a copy of the Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your friends and family have them 

include their middle initial on the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding 

duplications in membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular basis to verify you have 

not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are NOT a member in good 

standing and NOT entitled privileges. 

Membership Chairman 

 

 

 
 

Muskego Lodge 

Membership Campaign Promotion 

          Sign up 2 members get a baseball cap 

          Sign up 4 members get a t-shirt 

          Sign up 6 members get 10 drink chips 

 

Joint Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday April 20th at 6:30 PM. Mandatory for new members.  Sponsors should attend 

with their new members.  All members are welcome to attend.  Dinner will be served 

½ hour before the Ceremony.  Any questions please contact your Governor or Senior 

Regent. 
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Governor Message . . . 

It’s hard to believe that I am entering the final two months of my term as Governor of our great Moose Lodge. 

I have learned so much since joining the Board of Officers last year and it has been a great honor serving as 

your Governor. During the months of March and April, we will be holding nominations and elections for the 

2020-2021 Moose year, which starts on May 1, 2020. If you are interested in serving as an officer or 

committeeperson in our Lodge or Chapter, please contact me or the Senior Regent. We’d love to have you as 

part of the lodge leadership team.  

As mentioned in the previous Governor’s Message, we had planned on implementing the Joint House 

Committee back in January, but that has been put on hold for now. What hasn’t been put on hold is our plans 

to make improvements to our Lodge prior to the Annual Moose International Convention, which will be hosted 

by Milwaukee in late May of this year.  Planned improvements include replacement of the carpeting in the 

Social Quarters (hopefully in March), repairs to the parking lot (especially the entrance), and possible 

expansion/upgrade to the outside deck. To help pay for these improvements, we will be holding some 

fundraising events over the next couple of months and hope that we can count on your support for these 

projects. 

In preparation of the upcoming 2020 Moose International Convention, last fall a committee of lodge and 

chapter members was formed and, since then, they have met several times to plan events. The last time the 

Moose International Convention was held in Milwaukee (2013), hundreds of convention goers visited our Lodge 

and had a lot of fun. This year, five to six thousand Moose members from throughout the country are expected 

to attend the Convention in May and our Lodge will likely see many visitors during the five days of convention. 

I want to thank the committee members for their hard work planning, and I hope that we get plenty of 

volunteers to help us out during those busy days in late May.  

My final request for you as Governor is to help us finish the 2019-2020 membership campaign year strong. We 

would love to see an increase in membership and win the Premier Lodge Award for a second year in a row. 

You can help your Lodge achieve that goal by asking your family, friends and associates to join our wonderful 

fraternity. Remember – you can now use the online application (www.beamoose.org) to quickly and painlessly 

sign up new and former members. Also, Moose International is offering a short-term re-enrollment program 

for former members. If you are able to re-enroll a former member that you previously sponsored, Moose 

International will send you $20.00 for each member. No gimmicks, trinkets or drawings – just cash in your 

pocket! 

Before signing off for the last time, I just want to thank you all for being Moose members. Together we are 

making a difference in the lives of children at Mooseheart, seniors at Moosehaven, and to many people in our 

communities. The Moose has been a central part of my life for over fifty years, and this past year serving as 

your Governor has been very special for me. Thank you for helping to Create Our Future and I look forward 

to becoming One Moose!  

Mark Penzkover, 

Governor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Valued Veteran’s Luncheon” 

Sunday April 5th 

Noon – 3:00 pm 

Please attend  

and bring a dish to pass to show  

your support for our Veteran’s 
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Newsletter Editor Wanted 

As I embark on a new journey in the Moose 

organization, it is time for me to step aside from 

bringing you the 1057 News.  Anyone interested 

in filling this position, should contact me,  

Cheryl Klabunde at 262-337-0884 or 

cgiesegh@yahoo.com or you can reach out to any 

Board of Officer.   I would like to get someone in 

place for a start date of April 10th, for the 

May/June edition of the newsletter. 

 

Nominations/Elections 

Loyal Order of the Moose 

Nomination Meetings have been scheduled.  The Men’s 1st 

Nomination Meeting will be held on March 4th at 6:00 pm. 

The 2nd meeting will follow on March 11th at 6:00 pm.  The 

3rd and final meeting will be March 18th at 6:00 pm.  April 

8th is the scheduled night for the Men’s Elections.  Friday 

April 24th will be the Women’s Installation at 6:00 pm and 

the Men’s Installation will be at 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

TUESDAY NIGHT  

HORSESHOE LEAGUE 
A MESSAGE FROM  

Debby Kotnik & Penny Parham  

It’s time to dust off your horseshoes!  Spray them up a 

fancy color, too!  League play will begin AT 6:30 on 

Tuesday, May 12th. We will play 15 weeks – Last game 

night August 18th, depending on weather or rain outs that 

may need to be made up. 

      The Horseshoe meeting will be held at the 

Moose Lodge at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, April 28, 

2020.  Always looking for new players no matter if you 

have experience or not.  This is a fun/social league, so 

everyone is welcome.  If you plan on playing and are 

interested, call Debby at 262-679-2028 or simply attend 

the meeting.  

      The league fee is $45.00 for the season. Anyone 

that pays in full the night of the meeting will be 

entered into a special drawing for a prize that night 

(you can pay with cash or check). The money covers; 

bug spray, paint, Secretary Fee, office supplies, league 

party & team cash prizes.  We would appreciate dues 

paid in full by the 2nd week of play so that the t-shirts 

may be ordered, and we don’t have to collect during 

league play. 

       Come for the fun, exercise, enjoy the 

friendships, competition, beverages, food, and dice 

games too! Penny Steinke is still planning to hold a 

Monday Night Horseshoe League as well.   
 

 

 

What an exciting time to attend the Mid-Year 

Conference as this is the first meeting since the 

women have joined the State Association. 

 

At Saturday’s Joint Session - One Moose will be 

presented in a special workshop with Q&A on the 

proposed unified Moose membership.  This will be 

presented by our own Mark Penzkover. 

Mid-Year Conference Heart of the Community 

Project is for the Veterans Manor & Homeless 

Vets.  Items needed & food Drive items for their 

Pantry are posted on our website and the State  

Association website at www.wismoose.org.  

Links to the Registration Forms, Agendas & Heart 

of the Community can be found on our website  

www.muskegomoose.com 

Hope to see you there!! 

 

 

 

 

LODGE CLOSED  

EASTER SUNDAY 

APRIL 12TH 
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MOOSE KITCHEN SPECIALS 

  Wednesday’s  5:00 – 8:30 pm    

Moose Burger (1/2 lb Tasty and Tender) Only $6.25 
Ask for vine ripe tomatoes, lettuce and your choice of cheese on $0.50  

Wings Naked or Breaded $0.75 each – Dine-In Only, no To 

Go orders 

Chicken Dinner – 4 pieces $8.75  
Chicken Dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and French Fries 

Mexican Thursday’s 4:30 – 8:00 pm   

Mexican Thursday is a lodge event put on by volunteers for your 

dining pleasure.  Featuring a generously appointed self-serve 

toppings bar.  Hard or Soft Shell Tacos $1.25 

Taco Salad – Just $4.00 

Toastada beef or chicken only $1.75 

And new to the menu!! 

Chalupa for $1.75 

   
 

 

Social Quarter Happenings! 

DAILY DRINK SPECIALS 

Monday             Tuesday        Wednesday     Thursday 

            Monday Madness                                $2 Tuesday                        Whiskey Wednesday               $3.00 Mexican            

             $.50 off all drinks                    Happy Hour all night long             $3.50 call tall dbl                       bottles and                

      That start with the letter “M”          Rail Cocktails, Domestic               inc. Jack Daniels                        Margarita 

 Including Momma Karen’s Kessler   Bottles & Frosty 16 oz Taps 

               7:00 PM - Close                          Nachos & Hot Dogs! 

Friday   Saturday  Sunday 

                                            $6 Domestic Pitchers                 Bartender Special and                  $4 Bloody Mary 

                                                                                       $2.50 Dr. shot/$3.00 Dr. Bomb            $3 Import bottles   

 

Happy Birthday 

Bring this coupon in during the week of your 

Birthday and receive a drink on us! 

Drink chip value $2.50 

Kindly show your membership card and ID 

One coupon per member please 

 

Now Featuring      

Hot Coffee/*Tea or Iced Coffee/*Tea 

(Regular or *Decaffeinated) 

Hot Chocolate or Hot Apple Cider 

Just $1.50 Each 

Or add your Favorite Shot for just $2.00 More 

2nd SUNDAY OF EVERY 
MONTH 

BUILD YOUR OWN 
BLOODY MARY BAR!  
Mar 8th & Apr19th  

PLAY MOOSE DICE

 

AND WIN THE 

MEAT OF THE MONTH 

Social Quarter Specials Every Day 

HAPPY HOUR 

Monday - Thursday - 3:00 till 7:00 

Tuesday – All Night Long 

$2.00 Rail cocktails, Domestic Bottles and 16 oz. Taps 

 

 

 

MOOSE KITCHEN SPECIALS 

2ND & 4TH Fridays of the Month 

 

  Friday’s 5:00 – 8:30 pm   

Beer Battered Cod Fish Fry 

2 pieces                 $ 8.75 

3 pieces         $10.50 

3 pieces Baked       $10.50  

Moose Burger (1/2 lb Tasty and Tender) Only $6.25 
Ask for vine ripe tomatoes, lettuce and your choice of cheese 

on $0.50  

Chicken Dinner – 4 pieces $8.75  
Chicken Dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and French 

Fries, Tator Tots or Homemade Cheesy Potatoes 

 

Appetizers available on Wednesday & Friday’s 

Our kitchen is completely volunteers and we welcome 

any help we can get, especially servers and support 

staff, such as dish washers. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiFyNeC_5nSAhXn1IMKHZPhCawQjRwIBw&url=http://tipsytaco.net/&bvm=bv.147448319,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNGrqeA-UqnPkC0Lvz9uBWlzW4tgQw&ust=1487519162378598
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiFyNeC_5nSAhXn1IMKHZPhCawQjRwIBw&url=http://tipsytaco.net/&bvm=bv.147448319,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNGrqeA-UqnPkC0Lvz9uBWlzW4tgQw&ust=1487519162378598
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi9yLihnIjSAhVKxoMKHaiJBlAQjRwIBw&url=https://www.everafterguide.com/set-of-5-poker-dice-with-professional-leather-dice-cup-great-for-travel-by-brybelly-87287ce2c999d82b.html&psig=AFQjCNEIGpqvKqghO6gybQeuz87U8BnfcQ&ust=1486908482228002
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4vbu_n4jSAhWM5oMKHckDCCEQjRwIBw&url=https://clipartfest.com/categories/view/c132bc037a6dbe3af1b76de4c0890b1129f48174/coffee-mug-clipart.html&bvm=bv.146786187,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFV0KK1IfKS3HHGI1MqfSsZVKmlvQ&ust=1486909419532899
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A  

DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday March 16, 2020 

7:00 PM 

MILWAUKEE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from 

Milwaukee, Kenosha & Racine 

Lodges – make new friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 

PM! 

EVERY SATURDAY 

Free Pool, Shuffleboard and Darts! 

DEADLINE FOR MAY-JUNE 2020 

NEWSLETTER 

IS APRIL 10TH 

DON’T FORGET 

MUSKEGO FOOD PANTRY 

DONATIONS 

     The Pantry is always in need of Peanut Butter, 

Cereal, Laundry Soap, Dishwashing Liquid and Diapers 

sizes 3 and 4 but ALL Non-Perishable Food items are 

needed and welcome.   

     For anyone wishing to make a donation, receptacles 

are located in the Lodge Lobby 

 

 

     

We’re going to the  

Brewer Game 

Saturday May 2, 2020 

Bus leaves the Lodge at 2:30 pm 

Ticket price of $50 includes:   

Game Ticket, Bus, Food & Beverages 

* * * Limited to 40 people * * *    

Sign-up at Lodge & Pay Bartender 

Must pay at time of sign-up 

 

 

 

 

The Lodge will be hosting a Chicken dinner and Music.  Dinner 

will be served at 5:00 pm. Music by Mark Wayne will start 

around 6:00 pm.  We are open to the public for this event.  

Please sign up at the Lodge as there is limited seating of 60 

people.  

Mark Wayne performs songs the people love!  Originally from 

the Milwaukee area, Mark is an entertainer from Tomahawk, 

WI, performing nearly 6 days a week in the summertime 

throughout the state and beyond, showcasing the songs of 

“Johnny, Merle, Waylon, Willie,” and much more! 

In addition, Mark implements LIVE steel guitar playing into his 

event-enchancing shows – a refreshing change that is enjoyed 

by many.  Mark has entertained at the Gibson Showcase 

Theatre in Nashville, and has perforned with many professional 

artists,  opening for Marty Haggard, Kenny Rogers, Glen 

Campbell, Ronnie Milsap and more. 

Not having dinner, then stop in around 6:30 to listen to the 

music! 

 

Dinner & Music 

Saturday April 18, 2020 

 

 

 

Trivia & Juke Box Bingo 

Friday nights at 7:00 pm.  

Watch the website & 

Facebook to see what the 

Friday nights will bring.   
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MUSKEGO  

MOOSE RIDERS 

MEETINGS 

1st Wednesday of Month 
6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 
Shake of the Day 

ACTIVITIES 
Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 
April through October 

9:00 AM 
Souper Tuesday 

October through March 
 

 
2020 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

President            George “Riley” Brooks 
Vice President    Greg “Sparky” Subel 
Secretary            Christine “Shorty” Brooks 
Treasurer          Camille “2Cents-ski” Theys 
Srgt at Arms       Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 
 
Event Coordinators 
   Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 
   Gina “GiGi” Subel 
  
Road Captains  
   Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 
     TBD 
    
 

 

 

Bon-Fires last 
Saturday of 

Month 
  

 

The Gnome is hidden within 150-mile radius of the 
Lodge. You must be an active Moose Member/Rider 
and show both cards.  Bring back the Gnome and 
receive a $50 gas gift card. Not at Racine, Kenosha, 
or Janesville. 

HINT:  Here is a list of lodges in Wisconsin within 
150 miles.   

 Beloit #191, E.K.M. – Eastern Kettle Moraine 

#1238, Fond Du Lac #2564, Janesville #197, 

Kenosha #286, Madison #1451 – No Lodge, 

Milwaukee #49, Monroe #754, Racine #437, 

Saukville #1043, Sheboygan #438, Watertown 

#830, West Bend #1398 

 

 

 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 

 

 

Runs from October to March 

$6/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

 

 

17th Annual Blessing of the Bikes  

at Mooseheart 

Saturday May 16th, 2020 

On-Site Registration – 8:00 am 

Riders’ Motorcycle Tour – 11:30 am 

Bike Blessing – 12:15 pm 

Advanced Registration - $20.00 per bike 

Registration on May 16th - $25.00 per bike 

 

This event is open to the public – riders and non-

riders welcome!! 

For more information about the event and to register 

online today, visit the Moose Charities website, 

https://www.moosecharities.org/events/ 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwigj_2WwMXUAhUE8GMKHZ8nA9EQjRwIBw&url=http://www.freevectors.net/details/Bonfire%2BIllustration&psig=AFQjCNFnqDJXHvpy3iOEfWp3O-tMpvDbuw&ust=1497810258515277
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwid05ScwrXNAhULGlIKHTH0CfIQjRwIBw&url=http://efdreams.com/gnome.html&bvm=bv.124817099,d.aXo&psig=AFQjCNEweFmKDr72cEDnyNbaOnzTD0lD5A&ust=1466474722977384
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2020 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Mar 2nd – 2020 Moose Int’l Convention Meeting 

Mar 5th – 8th – Mid-Year Conference – Green Bay 

Mar 6th – Game Night 

Mar 8th – Build Your Own Bloody Mary Bar 

Mar 8th – Grand Slam Breakfast 

Mar 13th – Friday Fish Fry 

Mar 13th – Game Night 

Mar 14th – St. Patrick’s Corned Beef Dinner & Music 

Mar 20th – Family Style Fish Fry 

Mar 20th – Game Night 

Mar 21st – WI Moose Association Pool Tournament 

Mar 27th – Friday Fish Fry 

Mar 27th – Game Night 

Apr 3rd – Game Night 

Apr 4th – Kid’s Easter Party 

Apr 6th – 2020 Moose Int’l Convention Meeting 

Apr 10th – Good Friday 

Apr 10th – Friday Fish Fry 

Apr 10th - Game Night 

Apr 12th – Easter Sunday – Lodge Closed 

Apr 17th – Game Night 

Apr 18th & 19th – Muskego Bowling in Green Bay 

Apr 18th – Dinner & Music – Music by Mark Wayne 

Apr 19th – Build Your Own Bloody Mary Bar 

Apr 20th – New Member Joint Orientation Ceremony 

Apr 24th – Friday Fish Fry 

Apr 24th - Game Night 

Apr 24th – Installation of Officers 

May 2nd – Bus Trip to Brewer Game 

May 16th – Bike Blessing at Mooseheart 

 

 

Save the dates! 

There’s a lot happening at the Moose! 

UPCOMING WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION SPORTS 

 

Bowling – March 21 – April 19, 2020 – Green Bay 

Pool – March 21, 2020 - Muskego 

 

  

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy to Hilda & Pete Aschenbrenner on the passing of 

Hilda’s mother Christine on December 20th.To the family of Colleen Jones 

who passed away January 18th.  Colleen had been a member for 42 years and 

was active in the Chapter & Lodge. To Sandra & Robert Rose on the passing 

of her father Robert.   To Lisa Muetzelburg on the passing of her mother.  To 

the family of Bob Zahn who passed away recently.  Elise Hintz & Mary 

Couillard recently passed away and were both Sheepshead Players. Our 

condolence goes out to you if you have lost a loved one.  The thoughts and 

prayers of your Moose friends are with you. 

Get Well Wishes to Dave Niemec, & Bob Maul Sr who are recovering. To 

those on the downside, we hope you are up & around again soon.  Your 

Moose friends miss you and hope to see you soon. 

Congratulations to Karen & Dick Henkel, who recently celebrated their 61st 

Wedding Anniversary!!! 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been ill or 

hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward to seeing you 

soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these special 

events this month!  Check out the website for January & February Birthdays.   

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us know so 

we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed away, 

please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Recorder and specify if a 

Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

In addition, in the event you experience the loss of a loved one, the Lodge 

will make available a “funeral lunch” if desired.  For more information, 

contact Cindy at 262-492-6578. 

Not renewing your dues? 

For those of you who are thinking about not paying your dues, this is to 

remind you of why Muskego Chapter and the WOTM exist. 

Even if you do not use the Lodge facilities very often, they $35 dues you pay 

each year helps to care for the over 200 children at Mooseheart, as well as 

the 200+ senior Moose members at Moosehaven.  YOUR dues enable the 

Loyal Order to provide a home life these children and senior members might 

not be able to enjoy otherwise. 

So – when that dues renewal notice comes in the mail, please write that check 

(or pay online) immediately. 

We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your fellow Moose members 

– and enjoy some of the many activities that take place – food, music, cards, 

pool, shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel the Moose is a ‘second family’ 

with whom to enjoy life.  Can we count on you? 

                        

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the 

children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our 

many community activities, be sure to have your candidate fill 

out the application in its entirety and READ and SIGN the 

application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be 

remitted with the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee - $20.00 

One Year’s Dues - $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

Application Fee – Waived until 3/31/2020 

One Year’s Dues - $35.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

Application Fee - $10.00 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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MUSKEGO CHAPTER 1617 

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2019 – 2020 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Sr. Regent    Shirley Knight  414-313-6353 
Jr. Regent     Lisa Villwock  224-542-8979 
Sec/Treasurer  Helen Emery 414-852-5693 
Recorder  Tricia Ryan-Tellier 414-235-8786 
Jr Grad Reg   Rachel Oemig-Klein      
                                         414-380-2436 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 
Assistant Guide Geri Gordon  

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Angela Woessner 

Community Service 
Deanna Hardrath 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Eva Skrobis 

STANDING COMMITTEE 
CHAIRWOMAN  

Higher Degree 
Julie Kronenburg 

2019 -2020 DEPUTY GRAND REGENT 

Cheryl Ripp – Monroe Chapter 

 WISCONSIN WOTM 

COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS 

Community Service                   Helen Kiefer 
Conferral Coordinator               JoAnn White 
Fraternal Fund Raising               Cheryl Ripp 
Government Relations                 Jackie Brod 
M’heart/M’haven Admissions  Diane Bonnin  
Membership/Retention          Renee LaPointe 
Sports                                 Debbie Guillaume 
Youth Awareness                         Amy Bovin 
 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 
Mary Froning, Grand Regent 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 
 

CHAPTER MEETINGS 

1ST & 3RD Thursdays 

7:00 PM 

Membership/Retention Committee 

Honored at March meeting 

Chairman Angela Woessner and the Membership/Retention Committee will 

be honored and recognized at the Chapter meeting March 5th. The 

committee’s fundraising project was the Grand Slam Breakfast.  From which 

a nice profit was made thanks to the participation of Lodge and Chapter 

membership and the general public. 

     The committee’s special project is to provide funds necessary to capture 

the childhood of our Mooseheart children on film.  Pictures, pictures, 

pictures and more pictures! Most of our youngsters never met a camera they 

didn’t like yet; others struggle with being in the spotlight even for a 

moment. From school pictures in September, Homecoming photos in 

October, pictures with the Easter Bunny in March and athletic team and 

individual pictures, our children are saying, “cheese” more often than you 

think.  Through our assistance, Mooseheart staff will be able to get photos 

to our kids, to their families and to our Chapters and Lodges as well as 

capture the current history of Mooseheart.  Mooseheart is blessed to have a 

beautiful campus and beautiful children residing there. 

     Because of all of YOU – who supported the Grand Slam Breakfast the 

Chapter is able to make a generous donation to film the children at 

Mooseheart. 

 

Higher Degree - Academy of Friendship Committee  

Honored at the April meeting 
     The April 2nd Chapter meeting will honor our new Academy of Friendship 

member Rheta Bennett who will receive the first-degree co-workers can 

earn as they advance in their WOTM careers – what a great honor!  To receive 

this honor a Co-Worker needs to sponsor 5 members into the Chapter, serve 

on the Board of Officers and sponsor 2 members or serve as a Committee 

Chairman during the Chapter year and sponsor 2 members.  The Chapter 

must earn the Award of Achievement.  Congratulation Rheta, on a job well 

done! Our Higher Degree Chairwoman Julie Kronenburg is planning a light 

lunch after the meeting, please join us in celebrating! 

     The Academy of Friendship Committee’s special project is to provide 

funds to help our new Mooseheart residents get the right start.  Each year 

at Mooseheart we welcome approximately 50 new children to our 

community and our homes.  For these new children getting off on the right 

foot is very important for their long-term success at our Child City.  Children 

often arrive with a few changes of clothing and little else.  Purchasing new 

clothing, coats, shoes, personal hygiene items, personal bedding and a few 

photo frames for pictures of their family help each child get a sense of 

belonging at Mooseheart and understand that we are going to provide for 

their needs, always concerned about their well-being and teach them to 

reach their full potential in a community built on hope, trust and love. 

     The committee’s fundraising project was Baked Potato Bar & Soup-er 

Tuesday’s this year, from the proceeds, a generous donation will be made 

to the Moose Charities for this very special undertaking.   

Planning an Event??  Shafer Hall is available to rent! 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2020 dates for your event. If you do not 

have a signed contract for your party, please contact Mona Schuyler or Kris Lobotzke 

to do so.  Call Mona at 414-335-7489 or Kris at 414-241-3876, please leave a message 

and she will return your call, or you can E-mail Mona at monawi@aol.com.     

Thank You 
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  Senior Regent Message . . . 

Hello Everybody 

We have a lot of exciting things coming up 

including our 2020 convention held right here 

in Milwaukee!  We at Muskego will be a part of 

it.  Look for info on our Social Media as well as 

in the Lodge. 

This does bring up the question why should I 

keep up my dues or have others join this 

organization?  

I have to admit even though I have been a 

member since 2004.  I sometimes ask myself, 

why did I join and stay actively involved.  

There are many organizations out there…WHY 

THE MOOSE??? 

I like the fact we are NOT your typical bar.  We 

are a fraternal organization set in the heart of 

our community helping in countless ways. We 

provide Comfort and Solutions. Our Moral and 

Ethics guide our Actions and Behavior in our 

Lodges thus making a Pleasant and Family 

environment.  Bringing people together.  

Helping those in need, giving information or 

raising awareness of issues.  We are an 

organization that takes many volunteers to 

make it successful.  It is not only one person 

who is in charge. 

So, keeping up with your Dues is very 

important to support our needs. Giving is 

Empowering and in turn can make you feel 

happier and more fulfilled!  I would like you 

and your family to enjoy your time at Muskego 

Moose Lodge.  We do many activities and 

events.  Come join us and bring your friends. 

God Bless Mooseheart 

God Bless Moosehaven 

SR Regent Shirley Knight 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

New Members     Sponsor  

Kathie Accomando Donna Bresnahan 

Rosie Alioto  Kris Lobotzke 

Tracy Anderson  Michelle Scholbe 

Kathleen Duchrow Jacqui Corso 

Kathy Egan  Shirley Knight 

Mary Harpster  Kelley Woldandski 

Stacey Healy  Crystal Stevens 

Amanda Kuglitsch Kelley Woldanski 

Alana Riemer  Michelle Scholbe 

Deanna Szymuszkiewicz Darlene Symuskiewicz 

Beth Tewes  Michelle Scholbe 

Barbara Wengel  Shirley Knight 

 

Re-enrollment: 

Denise Thiel  Camille Theys 
 

Create Our Future -You have the opportunity to talk to your friends and 

family and let them know of the many ways they can be of service to our 

fraternity as well as in our communities:  Food Pantry, Nursing Home, the 

Tommy Moose program and many, many more.  What is Tommy Moose, you 

ask?  Tommy Moose is a stuffed moose that the Chapter makes available to 

local fire and police departments for their use where there is a child in need of 

comfort.  What better way to offer comfort – AND – let the public know about 

our commitment in our communities. 

     Again, congratulations, and thanks to these sponsors for continuing to 

‘talk Moose’! 

Membership Retention Chairman 

 

ATTENDANCE DRAWINGS 

December 19th  – Deb Schroeder – Missed $50 

   Consolation Drawing:  Tricia Ryan-Tellier - $10 

January 2nd – Sarah Breit – Missed $50 

    Consolation Drawing:  Shirley Knight - $10 

January 16th  – Sarah Kreizien – Missed $50 

    Consolation Drawing:  Cheryl Klabunde - $10 

February 6th   – Donna Nickel – Missed $50 

    Consolation Drawing:  Tricia Ryan-Tellier - $10 

 

  Remember, if the co-workers who name is drawn is not present, members 

have a 2nd chance to WIN SOME MONEY!  Tickets will be drawn, and the 

winner is awarded $10.    

 
 

ELECTRONIC APPLICATIONS! 

Access to the electronic application is available at www.beamoose.org or by clicking the “Be A Moose” link at the 

top of the Moose International website’s home page. 

Both paper application & on-line registration will be accepted, so sign up family & friends today! 

Thank you for being a Moose and helping us fulfill our mission. 

 



 

 Gracias! Merci! Danke! 

Dziekuje! Grazie!  

However, you say it, THANK YOU from the Muskego 

Lodge & Chapter spaghetti crew for all your support 

this past pasta season.  This was our 10th year 

serving members spaghetti dinners!  We loved 

seeing our old friends and making new ones, too!  

The spaghetti was enjoyed by members of all ages 

and was even the dinner chosen for a few 

celebrations! Again this year, our favorite spaghetti 

night was our Veteran’s Day spaghetti—what an 

honor it was to serve our service members! 

Our meatballs and garlic bread (with homemade 

garlic butter!) continued to be a hit!  We 

appreciated your feedback and compliments!  

A lot of work goes on behind the scenes to make 

this a delicious meal for members to enjoy. If you 

would like to help next pasta season, please 

contact Cheryl Klabunde.   

We are now going to get ready to enjoy the 

summer!  If all goes well, we will see you again in 

the fall! 

 

Thank you, fellow Moose members for all your 

support!  

The Muskego Lodge 

& Chapter Spaghetti Crew 
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Slate of Officers & Election Notice 

The WOTM are holding elections for board members on 

March 19, 2020 at 6:45 PM.  The following board positions 

are: 

• Senior Regent 

• Junior Regent 

• Recorder 

• Secretary/Treasurer 

If interested in running for office, please put your intent 

in writing and hand to any current board member or give 

to the bartender.  The final slate of nominees will be 

announced by Senior Regent Shirley at our March 5, 2020 

meeting which starts at 7:00 PM.  Friday April 24th will be 

the Women’s Installation at 6:00 pm and the Men’s 

Installation will be at 7:00 pm. 

Sunshine Grandparents 

On January 21, Dorothy Sokol, our Sunshine Grandparent 

at Moosehaven passed away.  She was our Sunshine 

Grandmother for a few years.  Our thoughts and prayers 

are with her family.   

The Chapter now welcomes new Moosehaven resident 

Bonnie Landry.  Bonnie arrived at Moosehaven on January 

29, 2020.  Bonnie’s birthdate is July 9th.  She was 

sponsored by Lake Shore FL, Chapter #1495. 

Anyone wishing to mail correspondences or cards may do 

so to: 

Bonnie Landry 

1701 Park Avenue 

Orange Park, FL  32073 

 

Help is needed in the Kitchen 
We are looking for volunteers to help on Wednesday’s, 

Thursday’s, Friday’s and possibly Saturday’s.  People are also 

needed for plating food and waitressing. 

Please see Dave Skrobis, Social Quarter’s Manager or sign-up 

at the Lodge. 

This is a great opportunity for you to become a member of the 

Muskego Moose Lodge “20-Club” 

 
More information available at the Lodge or on our website, 

www.muskegomoose.com 
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Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

Our $6 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s runs through 

March 31st.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday’s of the month will be 

Soup-er Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for 

$5.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday’s of the month will now be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $6.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be Baked 

Potato Bar for $6.00 – one trip through the line, 

many great fixings with a special sandwich 

each month. 

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be 

cooking up a Casserole dinner. 

. 

We welcome your soup donations; we have some 

excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is gone, so 

get there early. 

$6 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October through 

March. 

 

WOTM GRAND SLAM BREAKFAST 

2 Pancakes, 2 Eggs Scrambled, 2 pieces of Bacon, 2 

Sausages, 2 pieces of Toast and Hash Browns.  Also, 

Coffee, Milk or Orange Juice   

9:00 AM to Noon 

All for $7.00 

Sunday March 8, 2020 

 

 
 

                

The Women of the Moose present 

All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti 

Delicious meat or plain sauce, pasta & bread 

Each month October through March 

 

$6 Tuesdays! 
Kids 12 & Under $3 

Meatballs 2 for $1.00 

2 Slices of Garlic Bread for $1.00 

Serving 5pm till 7pm 

Presented to you by Moose Volunteers 

 

Volunteers Needed:  If you would like to help in any way, 

please contact Cheryl @ 262-337-0884 or 

cgiesegh@yahoo.com  

 

Dates are: 

March 10th, 2020 

 

 

Thank You! 

As March will wrap up our Fundraiser Tuesday’s & Grand 

Slam Breakfasts, we would like to thank everyone that 

came out and supported us either by donating soup or 

enjoying the soup, spaghetti dinners & baked potato bar. 

We greatly appreciate you!! 

 

 

BAKED POTATO BAR & SANDWICH 

Tuesday March 24th  

$6.00 

 

 

CASSEROLE DINNER 

Tuesday March 31st 

$6.00 

FINAL MONTH!! FINAL MONTH!! FINAL MONTH!! 

 

  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwja567ZnYXXAhUDYiYKHX3fD4EQjRwIBw&url=http://www.simplyrecipes.com/recipes/italian_meatballs/&psig=AOvVaw33pAf6CA28McJBZemE8_zj&ust=1508796032077283
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Moose State Bowling Tournament 

Hosted by Green Bay 

Muskego is bowling April 18 &19, 2020 

Bowling at Ashwaubenon Lanes 

Good Luck to the 11 teams from Muskego 

Gamblers, 4 Amigas, T’s & K’s, 

Ver Moosin’ da Pinz,  

Muskego Women’s Team 

Magoo’s, Magoo’s #2, 

Best of 1057, Boo Yah, 4-Ringers 

 & Ten in Da Pit 

 

 

 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Play runs through March 2020 

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 

 

 

Moose State Pool Tournament 

Hosted by Muskego 

March 21, 2020 

TEAM TOURNAMENT 

8:00 – 10:00 AM Registration & Practice 

10:00 – 6:00 PM Team Tournament 

AWARDS TO FOLLOW AT COMPLETION OF 

TOURNAMENT 

$60.00 ENTRY FEE PER TEAM  

IF MAILED IN BEFORE 3/14/20 

OR $80.00 ENTRY FEE ON DAY OF THE EVENT 

**Entries available on http://wismoose.org/sports/ 

 

 

Wisconsin CO-ED 301 Dart Tournament 

Was held in Racine on Saturday February 1, 2020, 

Muskego sent 7 teams.  In total there was 37 teams 

entered from 9 different Lodges. 

1st Place went to Muskego’s Double A’s, defending 

back to back champions Dan Arrowood & Lynnette 

LeMay.  Congratulations!! 

Place in 9th – Tied were the teams of Ding and Dong 

and Booze B4 Bulls both from Muskego! 

 

Congratulations to all! 

Way to represent Muskego!! 

 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://cliparts.co/cliparts/kiM/be9/kiMbe9yaT.jpg&imgrefurl=http://cliparts.co/bowling-pin-images&docid=8Asiph1AqDFm3M&tbnid=g7Xr31KvU_BoNM:&w=728&h=654&bih=603&biw=1185&ved=0ahUKEwjXmb-V9t_PAhVJKyYKHdUoDdQQMwg4KAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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Member’s Name______________________________________________ 

Number and Ages of Children/Grandchildren attending: _________________________________________ 

(Open to children and grandchildren of paid up Moose members only, 12 years of age and under) 

_____I can bring a dessert  _____ I can bring an appetizer   _____I can volunteer 

 

RSVP By April 1, 2020     Mail form to:   Chapter #1617 

Email:  rachoemig@yahoo.com     PO Box 812 

Phone:  Rachel @ 414-380-2436     Muskego, WI   53150 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER PARTY 

Saturday April 4, 2020 

Noon – 2:00 PM 

LUNCH and EASTER EGG HUNT 
(weather permitting – dress accordingly) 

With the EASTER BUNNY 

Kids, bring your own EMPTY baskets  

for the Easter Egg Hunt 
 

EASTER BUNNY 

April 4th Noon – 1:00 PM 

We need a volunteer to 

wear our Easter Bunny 

costume at the Children’s 

Easter Party.  If interested, 

contact Rachel 

at 414-380-2436 

 

 

 

The 2020 Polar Plunge took place on Sunday 

February 9th at the Muskego County Park.  This 

was the 20th and final year for the event in 

Muskego! 

The “Moose Jumpers” consisting of Tom 

Kronenburg, Rachel Oemig-Klein, Brook 

Berthelsen & Tony Riva. 

Together their goal was to raise $725.00 – they 

far exceeded that by raising a total of $1,595 

for Special Olympics!  Way to go Moose 

Jumpers!! 

 

 

WE NEED TO RAISE FUNDS TO REPLACE OUR 

“OLD RAGGITY CARPET” 

The Lodge is trying to raise $10,000.00 to replace the 

Old Raggity Carpet.  Stop by the lodge and make a 

donation during the month of March or April. 

We would like to have the carpet replaced before the 

2020 International Convention in Milwaukee which starts 

May 21st. 

To date, we have raised just over $4,000.  Help us meet 

our goal. 

Donations can also be mailed to:  

Muskego Moose Lodge 

Attn:  Administrator 

S86W21693 Janesville Road 

Muskego, WI  53150 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Try your luck, test your skill and bring some friends! 

Join us April 25th at the Moose Lodge in Muskego for a cribbage tournament  

offering up to $1,400 in CASH prizes to raise funds in memory of our veterans! 

Event begins at noon with additional raffles running throughout the day. 

Come hungry! Yummy food and beverage will be available for purchase. 

Don’t come alone, more people mean bigger prizes and better odds! 

Tournament in memory of Richard Perea and Howie Gordon. 

 

All proceeds donated I memory of our Veterans 

 to the Lone Eagle Honor Flight program whose goal is to fly Veterans to 

 Washington DC to visit THEIR Memorials free of charge. 

 

Event Details: 

April 25th @ noon at the Moose Lodge in Muskego  
S86W21693 Janesville, Rd, Muskego, WI  53150 

Entry fee of $20 per person, Veterans $15 
To save a spot please RSVP to Blake Ewing via phone or Email 

Cribbage.for.veterans@gmail.com or 414-840-2902 

Prizes as follows: 
(based on # of participants) 

 

 

 

Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose Members only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about 

current activities going on at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would be more than willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with 

this.  I have a laptop and we could do some quick computer lessons too.       POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 

 

Memorial Cribbage Tournament 

April 25th, 2020 
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              IMPORTANT NOTICE 

          
  

     FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

                    MARCH 13TH 

          MARCH 20TH Family Style 

                    MARCH 27TH 

                    APRIL 10TH   

           APRIL 24TH 

                 

                 

 

 

   

Kitchen Open  

Wednesday & Friday 

5:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

See inside newsletter for 

Menu Items 

Available Anytime 

Nachos! With or 

without Peppers and loaded with 

Hot Cheddar Cheese Sauce -  Just 

$2.00 
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